
Tuesday, December 3rd 
 
CLARK WRESTLING 
Last night your Clark Coyote wrestling team took on Merrillville-Pierce.  Winning 
matches for the Coyotes were Reese Kasprzak, Ryan Bos, Mario Orueta, Chase 
Kasprzak, Brendan Peterson,  
Nate Kalk, Jimmy Johnsen, and Mason Johnsen. Great job winning wrestlers, and go 
Coyotes!  
  
CLARK THEATER 
The Clark Theatre Guild opens up its season with 2 plays:  The "100 Dresses" and 
"Good Cop/Bad Cop."  Both shows will be December 5th, 6th, and 7th in the 
LGI.  Tickets are $5 each and will be sold at the door.  The shows start at 6:00 
p.m.  Hope to see you there! 
 
FUTURE PROBLEM SOLVERS 
Future Problem Solvers will be meeting in room 702 on Thursday at 8:00 
a.m.  Remember- if you want feedback on your rough draft, it needs to be submitted by 
December 11th.  Any questions, please see Ms. Gleason. 
MATH COUNTS 
Math Counts Club will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in Mrs. Cooper's room 
( 709). 
Any student 5th - 8th grade who is still interested in joining, please come join us 
Wednesday!!!  
 
NJHS 
There will be a NJHS meeting for current members tomorrow morning, at 8:00 a.m. in 
the LGI.   
 
GIRLS BASKETBALL 
Attention any 7th or 8th grade girl that wants to try out for the girls basketball team this 
year:  There will be a short call-out meeting tomorrow after school in Mr. Schweitzer's 
room (705).  The meeting will last until approximately 4:00 p.m.  If you are unable to 
attend the meeting, please see Mr. Schweitzer for information about tryouts. 
   
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!!  
Starting this year, you will be able to scan your cash register receipt for the new box 
tops, and the box tops will be directly placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please 
download the free app on your phone and follow the directions to set it up. The is only 
for the NEW box tops. The digital change may take a few years to happen. There 
are still the old box tops on boxes. We will still be counting the old box tops as long as 
they have not expired. Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and have your 



student place them in the box in the office. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to call or email me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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